
Draft Iron County Recycling 
October 17, 2012 

 
 

1. Meeting called to order by Chairman Luke.  Present:  Luke, Mullard, Nasi, 
Smith, and Koski.  Also present:  Sandy Brunello, Ken Nicholls, and Lori 
Prenderville. 

 
2. The committee recognized the meeting was properly posted and advertised.   

 
3. Motion by Mullard, seconded by Nasi to approve the minutes of the previous 

meeting.  All in favor.   
 

4. Motion by Mullard, seconded by Smith to approve payment of the bills as 
presented.  All in favor.   

 
5. Motion by Koski, seconded by Nasi to accept the financial report as presented 

and place it on file.  All in favor.   
 

6. Review Attendant Applications:  The committee tentatively selected Mullard, 
Smith, and Luke to review the applicants to select 3 candidates to be 
interviewed by the same three members of the Recycling Committee, along 
with Jeff Wolfe, Waste Management.   Wolfe, was contacted by telephone.  
He was agreeable to reviewing the applications on October 22nd and 
interviewing candidates on October 29th.  Prenderville will check with Corp 
Counsel regarding how to proceed with this process and will contact the 
committee members if any changes need to be made to this procedure.   

 
(After contacting Corp Counsel the following day, this arrangement was 
altered as the employee is a Waste Management employee.  Wolfe will be 
reviewing the applications and conducting the interviews, and Mullard and 
Smith will be present).   

 
7. Public Comment:  None 

 
8. New Business:  None 

 
9. Future Agenda Items:  Hurley Recycling Attendant.  There will be no 

November meeting.  The next Recycling Meeting will be held on December 
19th,  2012 at 5:00 PM.   

 
10. Motion to adjourn made by Koski, seconded by Mullard.  All in favor.   


